
Tech Support during the Summer Holidays 

 

July 8th, 2022 

Citizen Systems Japan Co., Ltd. 

 

Please note that our office will be closed from Saturday, July 30th, 2022 to Sunday, 

August 7th, 2022 for the summer holidays. Our tech support team is also not available 

during this period. 

 

You can still contact us using the inquiry form. A representative will respond as soon as 

possible upon our return on Monday, August 8th, 2022. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your 

understanding and cooperation. 

 


